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Puckett & Faraj





December 20, 2011

Via USPS First Class Mail
Will A. Gunn, General Counsel

Department of Veteran’s Affairs

810 Vermont Avenue, N.W.,

Washington, D. C. 20420


RE:
Ms. Lisa Wolford/ CSSS.NET; Request for Reconsideration of Denial of Listing as SDVOSB

Dear Mr. Gunn:


I enclose for your information a copy of a letter that I wrote to Thomas Leney regarding my client, Ms. Lisa Wolford, who has been wrongfully denied inclusion in the VA VetBiz Vendor Information Pages (VIP) Verification Program.  


I am sure that you are aware that there have been widespread problems with the application of new rules to the VetBiz VIP Program.  The new rules were written to address dishonesty and fraud among federal contractors masquerading as service disabled veterans.  Unfortunately, the application of these rules has been uneven at best and has resulted in many veterans, for whom the program was designed, being unjustifiably excluded.


My client has expended much effort in attempting to obtain a reinstatement to the VetBiz listings.  As we stated in the enclosed letter, if this cannot be resolved administratively, my client intends to proceed by taking legal action to obtain appropriate relief.  As of this date, we are aware of several lost opportunities by CSSS.NET as a result of your agency’s improper removal of CSSS.NET from the VA VetBiz VIP Verification Program. 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.





Sincerely,





Haytham Faraj

HF/mjp

Enclosure
Cc:
Ms. Lisa Wolford
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